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Comments: What a farce to call this an "Improvement" plan!

As a native Montanan, who visits family in the area often, this is an outrage.  That the Forest Service would allow

the destruction of such a beautiful, natural place for the benefit of an out of state development company.  It is a

disgrace!  Not only will locals be priced out of visiting this area, the toll on an already stressed transportation

system will make the area unlivable, not to mention the destructive impact it will have on the environment and the

animals that the Forest Service is supposed to protect.

Shame on you!  Giving tax payers less than two weeks to provide comments is cowardly.

How can we stop this?


